
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATION ̂ -continued.

Debtor's Name.

Dearie, Alfred Thomas

Wilson, Alfred

Brooks, John William

Monks, Ann

Oharlesworth, William
Jamieson

and
Jones, Harry (lately

carrying on busi-
ness in copartner-
ship under the
style of

H. Jones and Co.)

Bush, William
Edwards

Address.

3, Jesse-terrace, Heading ...

Oakdene, Minister in
Rheppey, Kent

Now residing and carrying
on business alone, but
formerly with a partner,
under the style of Pickup
and Brooks, at 2, Irwell-
street, Eccles, Lancashire,
formerly at 28, Garden-
street, Eccles aforesaid,
previously at 22, Cannon-
street, Eccles aforesaid,
and prior thereto at 30,
Robert-street, Patricroft,
Lancashire

255 and 257, Regent-road,
Salford, Lancashire

Clarence-chambers, Church-
street, Longton, in the
county of Stafford

44, Church-street, Longton
aforesaid

4, The Square, Calne, in the
county of Wilts

Description.

Commercial
Traveller

Builder

Plasterer and
Decorator

Milliner and
Draper, Spinster

Engraver

Electrical Engi-
neer

Cabinet Maker ..

Court.

Reading

Rochester

Salford

- •

Salford

Stoke * upon -
Trent and
Longton

Swindon

No.

16
of 1906

30
of 1906

24
of 1906

25
of 1906

10
of 1906

11
of 1906

Date of First
Meeting.

Aug. 21, 1906

Aug. 13, 1906

Aug. 13, 1906

Aug. 11, 1906

Aug. 17, 1906

Aug. 13, 1906

Hour.

12 noon

11.30 A.M.

2.30 P.M.

1 1.30A.M.

11.30 A.M.

11 A.M.

Place.

Queen's Hotel,
Reading

115, High - street,
Rochester

Official Receiver's
Offices, Byrom-
street, Manchester

Official Receiver's
Offices, Byrom-
etreet, Manchester

Official Receiver's
Office, King-street,
Newcastle, Staf-
fordshire

Official Receiver's
Offices, 38, Regent-
circus, Swindon

ass?
Oct. 11, 1906

Aug. 13, 1906

Sept. 11, 1906

Sept. 11, 1906

Aug. 28, 1906

Nov. 21, 1906

Hour.

2P.M.

2.30 P.M.

10.30 A.M.

10.30 A.M.

10.15 A.M.

2.30 P.M.

Place.

Assize Courts,
Heading

Court - house,
Eastgate,

Rochester

Court - house,
Encombe-place,
Salford

Court - house,
Encombe-place,
Salford

Townhall, Stoke-
upon-Trent

County - court,
Townhall, Re-
gent • circus,
Swindon

CO

Date of Order,
if any,

for Summary
Administration.

July 27, 1906
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